
House Spelling Competition 
Please support your child in learning the following spelling for our house spelling competition taking place on Friday 24 November. Use the grid below to 

learn the spellings as well as looking at the patterns in the words. If you have any questions please see your child’s teacher. Many thanks Miss Ward and Miss 
O’Neil.  

once          

friend          

come          

some          

school          

house          

said          

says          

find          

kind          

mind          

old          

cold          

class          

grass          

pass          

people          

again          

child          

children          
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because        

behind        

child        

children        

beautiful        

today said says you your by my come some friend 
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prove        

improve        

could        

should        

would        

class        

grass        

pass        

eye        

sure        

who        

any        

again        

people        

water        

 

and  it is the went 
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